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Robert Le Kyng Primary School 

 

Lost Property 

 

 

We have a number of sunglasses, prescription glasses and keys in the office that have been handed in. 
If you have lost any of these items, please come along to check if they are in the office. 

 

There is a growing collection of items in lost property.  Please can you come and have a 
look through if you are missing items. Unnamed lost property will then be removed on the 
last day of term.  Thank you 
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02.07.18 Burnham on sea trip reminders (Year 1) 

03.07.18 Re-arranged football match (specific pu-
pils) 

03.07.18 UTC Trip (Year 5) 

03.07.18 Residential Feedback letter (Year 6) 

04.07.18 Last G&T Club (specific pupils) 

05.07.18 Year 5 sleepover (Year 4 pupils) 

05.07.18 Leavers disco (Year 6) 

06.07.18 After school club offer letters 

09.07.18 Robotics Challenge day (Year 6) 

12.07.18 Year 6 Performance letter (Year 6) 

 

Please note—you can obtain a copy 
of any letters by contacting the 

office. 

Child Safety on Fortnite 

 

I know that many children are now playing the 
online game Fortnite at home. 

Please see the attached parent fact sheet that 
will help ensure that our children stay safe 
online. The fact sheet covers : 

 

 What are the concerns 

 What safety options are available to par-
ents? 

 - Use the parental controls on the gam
    ing device 

 - Ask about games 

 - Turn off voice chat feature 

 What else can I do  ? 

 Sources for the Fact sheet  

 

Mrs Barnard—Computing leader  

End of Year Sports News 

 

Another year of sports at RLK has come to an end.  This year every child in Year 6 has once again repre-

sented us on at least three occasions.  We have participated in football, netball, rugby, hockey, cricket, 

rounders, cross-country, athletics, dodgeball and golf against other schools in competitions and festivals.  

The most important aim at RLK is sport for all; every child deserves a chance to participate and there-

fore they will have played for this school by the time they leave Year 6 regardless of their ability or ex-

perience.  Not all schools adopt this philosophy. 

However, we have still remained competitive and were Swindon Cricket Winners and Central League Foot-

ball Champions, the former the seventh time in nine seasons we have topped the league.  We also had top 

4 finishes in every competition we entered meaning we qualified to represent our county in hockey, rugby, 

athletics and cricket.  We also won our netball cluster for the first time.  The children from Year 6 this 

year who have represented us at sport have been superb (as have children from across the whole school) 

and I hope they continue to carry on playing some of the sports they have tried at RLK at secondary 

school and in clubs outside of school for all the positive benefits sport brings, the most important being 

enjoyment. 

Junior Good Citizen 

Every year our Year 6 children go to a competition called the Junior Good Citizen held in Swindon.  The 

children watch, listen and take part in relevant themes and scenarios set up by the Swindon Police.  They 

are designed to test our children’s knowledge and common sense in real life situations.   For the first 

time, this year we won the competition against all other Swindon Schools.  Well done! 


